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PUBLIC ASSISTANCE COVID-19 CORONAVIRUS RELIEF FUNDS FAQ 
BULLETIN #32 – 6/24/20 

The U.S. Department of the Treasury has updated their list of frequently asked questions for the 
Coronavirus Relief Funds (CRF). This recent update includes addressing whether their CRF funds can be used 
toward the FEMA PA cost-share. That portion of the document reads: 

 

“May funds be used to satisfy non-federal matching requirements under the Stafford Act? 

Yes, payments from the Fund may be used to meet the non-federal matching requirements for 
Stafford Act assistance to the extent such matching requirements entail COVID-19-related costs that 
otherwise satisfy the Fund’s eligibility criteria and the Stafford Act. Regardless of the use of Fund 
payments for such purposes, FEMA funding is still dependent on FEMA’s determination of eligibility 
under the Stafford Act.” 

 

The complete list of FAQ can be found here: https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/Coronavirus-Relief-
Fund-Frequently-Asked-Questions.pdf 

 

Additional DEM Bulletins, FEMA Fact Sheets, and additional recovery resources can be found on the DEM 
Website at https://dem.nv.gov/COVID-19/home/  

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Disaster Recovery  disaster-recovery@dps.state.nv.us 

 

 DIRECT CONTACTS: 

Suz Coyote Kelli Anderson DEM Office  scoyote@dps.state.nv.us kanderson@dps.state.nv.us 775-687-0300 775-745-6806  775-220-1618 
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